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BY E-MAIL 

 
October 25, 2010 
 
Mr. Jay Shepherd 
Jay Shepherd Professional Corporation 
2300 Yonge Street, 
Suite 806 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Shepherd: 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 2011/2012 Electricity Transmission  

Revenue Requirement and Rates  -  Board File No. EB-2010-0002 
 
The Board has received your letter of October 24, 2010, requesting an extension to the 
time allowed for filing your final submissions in this proceeding, until Tuesday November 
2, 2010. 
 
The Board will grant the extension to the School Energy Coalition and all other 
intervenors if they require a similar extension. 
 
The Board cautions, however, that intervenors should avoid replying to any intervenor 
argument that was filed on time (by October 28, 2010). 
 
The date for Hydro One’s reply argument remains the same at November 12, 2010. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Originally Signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
c: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 All Intervenors, EB-2010-0002 


